NEC50/2018
TUC Black Workers’ Conference 2019
Delegation and Motion

Delegation

No branch nominations have been received for two places on Napo’s delegation to the TUC Black Workers’ Conference, which takes place from Friday 12 to Sunday 14 April. 
The Officers will consider a further round of nominations. The NEC is asked to delegate approval of subsequent nominations to the Officers’ Group.

Motion
No motion has been received by the branch.  The Officers will consider a motion and report back to NEC.
Yours sincerely
IAN LAWRENCE
General Secretary
